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                             Gomeldon Primary School

                    Gomeldon

                   Salisbury                    

Wiltshire
                  SP4 6JZ

 Telephone/Fax: 01980 611370
email: admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk
Summer Term

Monday June 15th 2020

Hello again to everyone…I hope you are all well.
Unfortunately we have a problem with our phones in school at the moment so please could you contact us via email: admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk  Thank you. 
School remains open to Key Worker pupils and Year 6 pupils and I can report that it has been a success.

It comes as no surprise that as Lockdown eases and more key workers return to employment more pupils are attending school. 

In order to house our pupils safely we have to limit the numbers of pupils in each classroom to 12. Any new key worker pupils will have to join the Y4/5 bubble. 

If the number of Key Worker pupils attending increases and all 3 bubbles are full, then this will impact Yr. 6 classes as Key Worker pupils take priority. There is a possibility that Y6 could be “interrupted”.

We will shortly start to use a booking scheme for Key Worker pupils to ensure that we can safely accommodate them.

If possible, to ensure all have a place who need it, can I ask that pupils stay at home if there is a parent there to look after them. Thank you.
We continue to miss the pupils from the other year groups and are hoping to see them in the near future.
Take care, stay safe and well,

Mr PJG Macey and team
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